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A NOTE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

 
PSSA: 

Last week we sent away a number of students to compete in two Small Schools 

Sports teams. On Thursday Ben Howitt accompanied six students to Finely to 

compete in a Soccer game against Finely PS. Despite their loss, they played well and 

enjoyed the experience. Our netballers competed, last Friday, at a Gala Day in 

Deniliquin.  They lost a game to Jerilderie by 4 points and won a game against 

Tocumwal by 33 points. Sophie Strong traveled to Sydney as part of the Primary 

Girls Riverina Soccer Team. Out of 

approxiamately 14 other regional teams, the 

Riverina came sixth in the comp. A terrific 

effort by all our students and we look forward 

to hearing the results from this week’s 

Riverina Cross Country Competition to be held 

in Gundagai on Thursday, good luck to Sophie 

Strong and Alicia Smith, who will be 

competing on the day.  

PBL: 

Stage 2 and Stage 3 students have begun a trial of Project Based Learning, on a 

Monday morning. This allows the students to choose an topic of personal interest 

and create a presentation on their research and recordings. Whilst the content is 

important, the main learning that will occur through this process crosses most areas 

of the curriculum. Literacy, Technology, History and Science are the main Key 

Learning areas covered, with Maths and PDHPE being taught separately. The 

students have entered into this new type of approach with maturity and 

enthusiasm, discovering new ways to answer their own questions and working in a 

collaborative and engaging environment. 

Being well rested after the long weekend l hope you all have a great week!! 

Julie Eason 

Principal 
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Important Dates for your Calendar: 

Tuesday           16th June     Order form due back  

Friday               19st June     Crazy Hair Day           

Friday               26th June     Last day 

 

 

Attachments:  

 

 

 

 

Canteen Roster: 

Friday       12 June              Flannigan 

       

 

Recess time : 11.00 am – 11.30 pm  

                         (Term 2 & 3) 

Lunch time : 1.00 pm – 1.45 pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are your details up to date? 
Have you moved or changed phone numbers? 

Please inform the front office with any changes in 

your living situation so we can contact you if the 

need arises. 

If your child is absent from school 

If your child has to be absent from school for any 

reason, please tell your child's teacher or send a 

signed note explaining the reason for the absence 

within seven days. 
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SOCCER: 
Hello everyone,  
I’d just like to start by saying thank you to the students 

that represented small schools in soccer last Thursday,4th 

May. It was a great day and everyone represented their 

school extremely well. The weather fined up and turned 

out to be a great day for a game of soccer. Small schools 

started strong with momentum against Finley. Everyone 

played exceptionally well, chasing the ball all day and 

putting pressure on their opponents. A lucky through ball 

that Finley connected with saw them score the first and 

only goal of the game. Small schools once again came out 

with drive in the second term and successfully held the 

ball in their attacking half, unfortunately things didn’t 

turn out and were unable to connect and score. Great 

game everyone, you played extremely well. 

Ben Howitt    

 
 
NEWS FROM MR CONNOR: 
Hello all, 

Congratulations to the students who participated in the 

representative sporting events last week, I heard you all 

participated with great effort and showed fantastic 

sportsmanship which is a good quality to have.  

Last week in Mathematic, stage 2 students have been 

learning about ‘time’ while the stage 3 students have 

been learning about ‘capacity’. In Literacy, we have been 

focusing on grammar. 

This week in science, students will participant in an 

experiment on seed dispersal which involves closely 

looking at ants and seeing how they spread seeds from 

one area to another.  

Thanks, 

Mr Connor 

 

NEWS FROM MRS ADAMSON: 
Hi everyone, 
I hope you all enjoyed the long weekend, it went very quickly 
didn't it. 
This week in spelling Sara is learning the letters V, Y & Q. The Year 
1 rule is 'fr' and 'cr' words as in frown and crown and Year 2 is 'ow' 
words as in mow and slow. 
In Maths we will be learning about properties of 3D shapes and 
subtraction. 
Congratulations to our Award winners, Sara Hayes and Micah 
Jansen. 
Don't forget to get your lunch orders in. 
Thanks 
Jenny Adamson 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM: 
The school has some of the Midford navy polos here for sale. 
We have size 4,6,8,10,14 and 16 here for sale, $25 each. 
If you not quite sure about the size, please don’t hesitate to 
contact us and your child can try it one on. 

 

SCHOOL CONTRIBUTIONS:  REMINDER 

Thank you to the parents who have already paid the School 

Contributions. These are a major source of revenue for the 

school. These fees help to enable us to acquire the materials 

to run our school smoothly. As you would understand, the 

costs are going up, school materials becoming increasingly 

more expensive and these contributions are necessary to 

help ensure adequate resourcing. We also plan to do more 

cooking in Peer Support and therefore asking for the first 

child in the family $75, thereafter $30 per child. 

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or 

would like to pay the contributions in instalments.  

 

P&C FUNDRAISER: REMINDER 

Please remember the ‘Eco Friendly, Reusable Food 

Packaging’ fund raiser and put your order in if you wish to 

purchase any items. We would like to have the orders back 

on the 16th June (week 9).  

All cheques please be made to Mayrung Public School. 

We have samples here at school so please pop in and have a 

look at the great products. 

Thanks Callie for organizing it. 

 

CANTEEN: 
Please remind your children to have their lunch order in by the latest 

Wednesday morning (on canteen weeks). 

Parents on duty please be here at least half an hour before recess to get 

organized. Thank you 

Recess: 11.00 am – 11.30 am and  

Lunch:    1.00 pm – 1.45 pm 

CANTEEN ROSTER:  

Date Family on duty 

12 June Flannigan family 

 



 

 

  

                                                                          
  

 

 

 

 

Early Childhood Intervention service 

The Early Childhood Intervention Service offers assistance to 

families with a child aged between 0 -8 years of age who has a 

disability or may be delayed in reaching their developmental 

milestones. 

The service is FREE and is available in the Deniliquin, Wakool, 

Conargo and Murray Shires. 

If you would like to speak with an Early Intervention Worker 

Please phone 03 5890 5260  

 

Community News 


